
 

 

 

To Junior Parents, Guardians and Students, 

We are excited to announce our annual St. Francis Prep Junior College Night on March 5, 

2019 at 7pm. Please join us in the Br. Ralph Clifford, OSF Auditorium for an informative 

evening for all juniors and their families. 

This year, we will feature a panel of selected admissions professionals from various colleges and 

universities including: SUNY, Hofstra, Iona, St. John’s, Queens, Fordham and St. Francis 

College.  Our speakers will address important questions that you, our junior families and 

students provide us. Each participant on our panel will share thoughts and experiences in 

response to your particular concerns.  The information will cover the application process for any 

college your child will apply to.    

We invite you to email us with questions and issues that are foremost on your mind about 

college applications and procedures as we approach a most significant time for junior students.  

Please email your questions directly to: 

Robyn Armon at rarmon@sfponline.org    or     

 Becky Barell at bbarell@sfponline.org 

Please send your questions to us by March 1st. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you as your valuable input and questions will be the focus of 

this special event.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robyn Armon, Director of College Counseling 

mailto:bbarell@sfponline.org

